
US History Teaching 
Beyond the Culture Wars 

A virtual lecture-discussion with historian Nick Kryczka 
Wednesday, November 20th, 3:00PM - 4:15PM via Zoom 

 
 
"What on earth are schoolchildren being 
taught about their nation's history?" 
 
At the turn of the 2020s, political pundits 
posed this question rhetorically and then 
answered it in service of their partisan 
tastes. Progressives declared that history 
was being whitewashed. Conservatives 
claimed that students were being 
brainwashed. Two years ago, researchers 
with the American Historical Association 
took the question seriously and conducted a 
nationwide study of US history teaching. 
 

 
Join historian and Northeastern Illinois University (NEIU) alumnus 
Nicholas Kryczka for a public discussion of the research team's findings 
and their implications for how we teach an honest, compelling, and 
rigorous American history in a landscape defined by culture war.  
 
This event is sponsored by the NEIU History Department, the NEIU 
Libraries, and the Institute for Multipartisan Education. 

 
To register, visit https://tinyurl.com/2srskutm or scan the code below. 
 

 


